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THINGS TO KNOW 

• The next quarterly meeting will be held on Monday, July 20th, 2020 from 

3:30 pm until 5:30 pm. For upcoming Meeting Mike Roke from Fire System 

Services in Connecticut will be instructing on Fire Sprinkler inspections. 

• Attached with this newsletter is the current paid membership list. If you 

want to switch status from Gold to Silver or vise-versa no big deal, just pay 

for the status you want for your company (many options on how to pay 

membership). 

ON THE CONFERENCE CALL AGENDA: 

• President will welcome everyone into meeting/Introductions 

• Announcing time and location of next meeting  

• Charitable Contributions Discussions 

• Old Business 

• New Business/ Training 

• Question and answer discussions 

 

 

FIRE PROTECTION TRIVIA 

Q:  According to NFPA-10 How often should you hydrotest K class 

portable fire extinguishers?  A. every 5 years    B. Semi-annually   

C. every 6 years 

 

 

       

   Quote of the Month: I would rather make $50,000 

annually working for myself than $150,000 

annually working for someone else!” – Mark Cuban 

 

WHAT’S GOING ON 

ACSAFE is now having on the 

20th of July 2020 at 3:30 pm a 

Conference Call Technology 

Meeting. ACSAFE will send 

you a phone number and 

access code prior to meeting, 

so you can join mtg. if you 

wish. 

 

 

 
 



LET IT FLOW 

 !!!!! 

Let’s welcome Amanda to the team, she is taking over the website, since 

Brianna went back to full time college. 

Let’s also welcome our newest ACASAFE member: Pete and Pat Dolan from 

Dolan’s Supply in NJ---very reputable parts distributor with the ability to 

ship all over the country. 

If you have an article or video you would like included in this monthly 

newletter, please feel free to contact Jack Julian at 585-489-4837 or email  

at: jjulian@pinnaclehoods.com. 

HAVE MORE TO SAY? 

I am really proud of where ACSAFE is after only 18  monthsof incorporation. 

President’s Column 

Riots, Killer Bees, and Corona have all made 2020 a difficult year, but if you 

get through it, then let’s hope 2021 makes up for it . 

We currently have about $5,400 in our budget account at Wells Fargo bank, 

and we have only 1 monthly reoccuring expense for our credit card 

processing. 62 paid members currently now and still growing at an average of 

1-2 new members per month. Thanks to all Board members for your time and 

commitment. 

 I would like to say to all members I hope you and your families are safe and healthy during this Pandemic and let’s keep 

praying for the corona virus to demise quickly, so you can get back to work supporting your families.  

We also want members to please send in any content (pictures you would like to see on Our Facebook page) e-mailed to 

jjulian@pinnaclehoods.com. For our facebook page you can go to at URL is: www.facebook/acsafe51 ( This is 100 percent 

free advertising-take advantage before it becomes a paid service ). 

ACSAFE member decals for work trucks and storefronts will be printed by next meeting and distributed to each member 

free for 1st decal and $4.00 per sticker after that. Hopefully members will be purchasing these because money will be 

donated to burn center at Lehigh Valley Hospital in PA. 
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CONTACT US 

ACSAFE 

53 Stacey Drive 

Barto, PA 19504 

585-489-4837 

jjulian@pinnaclehoods.com 

www.acsafe.org 

www.facebook/acsafe51 

Instagram/acsafe51 
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